
Request for Updates on University 

Quarantine Practices and Student Safety 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name]  

[Insert Recipient's Title]  

[Insert University Name]  

[Insert University Address] 

Dear [Insert Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As a concerned student and member of the university 

community, I am writing to request updates regarding the university's current quarantine 

practices and the measures in place to ensure student safety amidst ongoing challenges. 

With the ever-evolving situation, many of us are anxious to understand how the university is 

adapting its policies to safeguard our health and well-being. Specifically, I would like to know: 

• The current quarantine guidelines for students who may be exposed to or test positive for 

COVID-19. 

• Any protocols in place for contact tracing and notifying affected individuals. 

• Resources available to support students during quarantine, including mental health 

services. 

• Plans for communication with students regarding any changes to these practices. 

Staying informed on these matters is crucial for our peace of mind and adherence to safety 

measures. I appreciate your attention to this important issue and look forward to your prompt 

response. 

Thank you for your continued efforts to maintain a safe and healthy campus environment. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Student ID]  

[Your Contact Information]  

[Your Program/Department] 


